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	Welcome to Sixth Grade

Dear Sixth Graders and Parents, 

Welcome to sixth grade! I am Ms. K. Gaitor, and I will be your child’s Social Studies teacher this year. I am looking forward to a fantastic year of learning and growing together. 
In this class, we will be exploring world history, geography, economics, and global connections. We will also focus on developing important skills like [mention a few skills critical thinking, collaboration, organization. 
I believe that a strong partnership between home and school is essential for student success. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. You can reach me at [gatioki@richmond.k12.ga.us] or [Remind] or [Class Dojo] or [706-421-3263]. 

I can't wait to meet you all on the first day of school! 
Best regards, 

Kimberly E. Gaitor
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